ANN BARNES
397 EAST SOWELL RD.
CANTON, MS 39046

September 29, 2014
Madison County Board of Supervisors

My husband and family live at 397 East Sowell Rd. Canton, Ms. We moved there

in 1999. This week is the first time since that date that | have had a pleasant drive
down my street. | could actually not be concerned about damage to my vehicle or
injury to my family due to the condition of the road.

We love living in Madison County and this has just put a smile on my face. Thank
you very much!

Smith Carr which is a side street connecting Yandel and Sowell had been
resurfaced at least 3 times in the years since we have lived here. Until now East
Sowell Rd had only been occasionally patched. God Bless you for your approval
and direction to the road department to make these much needed repairs. Sowell
Rd. is now a pieasant drive and the road department did an excellent job. The
road looks great and feels safe to travel.

Thanks for all you do for our county and the many actions you take that we are
often not aware. Have a great fall season and let me know if | can do anything for

you.

A Happy resident,

Ann Barnes



